
Public Notice 
 
The Revised Statewide Transition Plan (SWTP) for home and community-based waiver services has been 
posted to the Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) webpage for review and comment. The public 
comment period is December 22, 2016, through January 22, 2017. The OHCA will host a public meeting 
to discuss the revised version of the SWTP at 1 p.m. on January 11, 2017, in the Board Room of the 
agency. Public comments will be received at the meeting. A non-electronic version of this Statewide 
Transition Plan can be requested in writing as noted below or by calling 1-888-287-2443. Written 
comments will also be accepted and can be sent to the Oklahoma Health Care Authority, 4345 N. Lincoln 
Blvd., Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105. Attention: Health Policy 1915(c) Waivers. 
 


